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Chargers Make Test Runs on the 
Former B&O  

 
 

MARC's first two Charger locomotives supplied by Siemens made test runs during the week of 
January 15. On the first day the train ran from Baltimore down the former B&O to QN tower where 
it made the turn and headed out to Frederick and Brunswick, MD, and Martinsburg, WV, before 
returning to Brunswick. The train made all regular commuter train stops east of Brunswick, 
including here at Laurel. Photo and caption via Bob Kaplan 
 
Next Meeting: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 at the former B&O Silver Spring Station featuring a 
presentation by John Sery, topic TBA. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Silver Spring Station 
featuring a presentation by Bill Hopkins on the Western Maryland Railway. 


